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New Webstreaming Service for City 
 
Beginning with the May 6 Council meeting, residents will be able to view Council meetings through the City’s 
new online webstreaming service delivered by iCompass (Diligent Canada Inc). 
 
The City currently uses iCompass for agenda management and the addition of webstreaming to the existing 
service offers an opportunity to upgrade the City’s webstreaming service. iCompass provides an HD video 
manager service with live and on-demand video playback on any device, including smartphones and tablets, and 
the webstreaming will now be compatible with all web browsers.  
 
The archived video will be stored in Canada and will be available on-demand on the City's website. City staff are 
currently in the process of uploading archived video from previous Council meetings to the website; this content 
is expected be available shortly.  
 
The City first introduced webstreaming in 2012, providing public access to both live and archived video of 
Council meetings.  
 
Meetings may be viewed live online from the home page of the City’s website [Webstreaming]. 
http://www.parksville.ca/cms.asp?wpID=445.  
 
 

### 
 
Media contact and for more information: 

 
Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  250 954-3073; dtardiff@parksville.ca 
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